Some Much-Needed (Applicant-Friendly)
Clarification on Prlorltv Clalms at the
European Patent Office

On October 10, 2023, the Enlarged Board of Appeal of the European Patent

Office (EPO) issued a consolidated decision in cases G1/22 and G2/22 clarifying a common issue
regarding the validity of a priority claim made at the EPO. Per the Board of Appeal, there is a
rebuttable presumption that an Applicant claiming priority is entitled to claim that
priority.

Read the full client alert here.



https://www.lifesciencesperspectives.com/2023/10/20/some-much-needed-applicant-friendly-clarification-on-priority-claims-at-the-european-patent-office/
https://www.lifesciencesperspectives.com/2023/10/20/some-much-needed-applicant-friendly-clarification-on-priority-claims-at-the-european-patent-office/
https://www.lifesciencesperspectives.com/2023/10/20/some-much-needed-applicant-friendly-clarification-on-priority-claims-at-the-european-patent-office/
https://link.epo.org/web/case-law-appeals/Communications/G1_22-G%202_22-Decision-of-the-EBA-of-10-October-2023.pdf
https://www.goodwinlaw.com/en/insights/publications/2023/10/alerts-lifesciences-some-much-needed-applicant-friendly-clarification

